Southwest Air Pollution Control Authority

1308 N.E. 134TH ST., SUITE D
VANCOUVER, WA 98685-2747
Vancouver (206) 574-3058
In State (800) 633-0709

May 7, 1990

Phil Scoles, Scientist
Scoles Associates, Inc.
P.0O. Box 2168

Lake Oswego, OR 97035

Subject: Current 200 yd.3 soil remediation project at Port of
Camas/Washougal

Dear Mr. Scoles:

With reference to your correspondence of April 30, 1990, and
regarding the need for Best Available Control Technology (BACT) for
soil venting (cross-media pollutant transfers), please be reminded that
preconstruction review and permitting ,is required by the Authority for
new and modified air contaminant sources in this area.

The enclosed materials describe the Authority's New Source Review
procedures and outline the information required for approval. Please
return them as appropriate at the earliest possible date, together with
the $75.00 filing and evalution fee.

Thank you for your attention in this matter. If you have any
questions on the above, feel free to contact us further.

Sincerely,

752

William Prastka, P.E.
Chief Engineer

WP/kn
Encl: A/A packet, highlighted
ce: Michael Wilson, D.O.E.
Dick Walker, D.O.E.
Sheldon Tyler - Port of Camas/Washougal



